NI

© "‘. < !(‘:5
“*:“?“ Ph: 403-478-3123; E: tan.yaso@hotmail.com. www.kidzclubchildren.com

KipzcLus

KIDZCLUB NEWSLETTER APRIL 2025

Important Changes to Governmental Subsidy and Affordability Grant
Fundings.

Starts April 1, 2025

1. Children from grate 1 to grade 6. No changes to subsidy. Eligible families
will receive maximum of $366 of subsidy

2. Kindergarten children across all early child care facilities:

- The government imposed the flat fee on families with kindergarten
children of $326.25 a month.
We understand that this is a big change in your parent’s portion fee, and we tried to
keep parents cost low; but as | was advised, it will be a breach of the Program
Agreement with Government.

Please call Tanya if you have questions and to discuss the changes.

Dear Parents,

We've successfully finished the month of March at
Kidzclub.

| InMarch you children played and learned topics such as:
~ "Talent weak"; "Feelings and Emotions"; "St.Patrick weak";
| "Spring is here: Nature around us. Plants"

REGISTRATION 2025-26 School Year:

- We are accepting registrations for new Kindergarten
children

- We also accepting registrations for current children
NOTE: Old registrations are not valid

TO SECURE the SPACE, we need the valid new registration
form and $100 deposit




Fun Days




No-Baking dessert contest




A
APRIL CALENDAR "@)

Last day of
Last day of classes Program before Easter
April 17, Thur. before Easter Break Easter Break celebration
April 28, Mon. School re-open Program re-open

Please note: drop off your children not later than 10:00 am. Please ask staff.

COMMUNITY INFO

Family resources
Please see the link below for an excellent resource for Family Resource Networks.
- Support for parents
- How FRN's help families
- Support for children and youth
- How to find an FRN

https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/cs-family-resource-networks-fact-sheet.pdf\




